
United States Masters Swimming 
West Texas LMSC Meeting Minutes 

 
 
 
 
The meeting was held on Sunday, March 18, 2018 at 2:00 pm. In attendance were Chair Chris 
Lysinger, Treasurer Billy Marshall, Secretary Tony Faller, and members Ruth Ann Irvin, Jane 
Masters, and Don Mehl (Jane and Don from El Paso via Skype). 
 
Billy Marshall gave the Treasurer’s report, including an update on the 2018 cash flow and 
current account balance of $4,203.97 (as of February 28, 2018). 
 
Chris Lysinger gave a review of the Midland team and the new, City of Midland Aquatics pool, 
reporting stability and encouraging preparation to possibly apply to host a Masters zone meet 
sometime in the near future. 
 
Don Mehl gave a review of the El Paso team and discussed the ongoing construction of a new 
pool which would greatly benefit Masters swimmers there. 
 
Chris Lysinger proposed reducing the number of West Texas LMCS meetings from one each 
quarter to two each year.  
 

Motion: Reduce the frequency of West Texas LMSC meetings to two each year. 
 

Action: Approved unanimously. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Tony Faller 
 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 

 
 


